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Dear C-3 families:
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Time is moving on, and our summer is coming to a close. It is time to begin to think about the opening of the 2017-2018 school year. I would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your child. Throughout this school year, each fifth grader will be experiencing many new and different avenues in their education.  I am so excited to play a part in your child’s transition into the Middle School!
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I realize that teaching your child is a privilege, as well as a tremendous responsibility. I will do my best this year to ensure that each student has a motivating and safe learning experience in the classroom. However, I cannot do this alone; I need your help. We both need to be partners in the learning process. I need each of you to encourage your child at home by helping to ensure that they have completed their assignments, and help them study for quizzes, when necessary.  Please urge your child to ask me when they have questions! I can always be reached via note or email (gpurul@wdeptford.k12.nj.us ).

I look forward to a productive and successful school year. Enjoy your last days of summer, because ready or not, September is coming quickly!(
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Materials Needed:
Due by Monday, September 11th 
· ONE 1 inch 3-ring binder 
· (2) One subject spiral notebooks
· (1) Three subject spiral notebook
· (2) Composition notebooks 
· Loose leaf paper
· 5 tab dividers (for binder)
· Plenty of pencils and erasers
· Red pens (for checking only) 
· (5) two-pocket plastic folders (different colors)
· (1) box of markers
· (1) box of colored pencils 
· (1) box of crayons
· 3 highlighters (different colors)
· 2 dry erase markers (low odor)
· 1 zipper pencil case (3-hole punched preferred, NO hard case)
· 1 pack of index cards
· (3) packs of post it notes 1.5” x 2”
· (3) packs of post it notes 3” x 3”
· 1 pair of ear buds (used daily in classroom)
· Independent reading book of their choice (needed daily)
· (2) boxes of tissues

Communication Information

Homework agendas will be provided by the school. The agenda will be used every day. Students will write their homework during the day. Please check your child’s agenda EACH NIGHT to ensure that homework is completed.
Please also visit the class weebly: http://purulwdms.weebly.com/  (this website can also be reached via the WDMS website).
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Ms. Purul


C-3





Back to School Night:


Thursday, September 14th 


Eagles Launch:


Friday, September 22nd 
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